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        Wednesday 27th September 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

EYFS – READING TOGETHER 

As of this Friday 29th September we will be starting Reading Together in class in the 

morning.  

This is an opportunity for parents, carers, grandparents, aunties, uncles and younger 

siblings to come into the classrooms and read with the children.   

Reading together happens every Friday morning from 8.45 until roughly 9.05 and 

continues across the school.  

We understand that it is not always possible for you to be able to do this and there is 

no pressure on you coming in as children will still get the opportunity to read with 

teachers and teaching assistants.  

 

Many Thanks,  

The Early Years Team 
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